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SPECTATOR POLICY 
 

All spectators at our events and workshops agree to follow this policy. This policy is in support of a safe environment for all 

participants and staff at events.  

 

1. Spectators must keep noise levels to a minimum during instructed portions of workshops whilst staff are 

coaching. Any noise deemed to be distracting to instructors or participants could be dangerous.  

2. All mobile phones should be turned onto silent mode. 

3. Spectators should remain in their seats during workshops, only moving around during the scheduled breaks.  

4. Spectators must not enter the floor / training area during workshops. 

5. Spectators are encouraged  to clap, cheer and encourage all athletes during performance or show-off sections of 

the workshops (typically the final 15 minutes). At this time you may move around the outside of the performance space to 

watch and/or film your child.  

6. Spectators may film their own child(ren) or participants whom they are responsible for supervising, but should 

not intentionally film other participants without their permission (not including instances where others can be seen in 

the background of videos of your own child). 

7. Spectators who need to communicate with participants should do so during breaks only. In the event of an emergency 

or injury please alert staff immediately.  

8. Please conduct yourself in a respectful and responsible manner at all times to provide a safe and enjoyable 

environment for our participants.  

9. Abusive language, gestures or threats will not be tolerated. 

10. Any spectators failing to follow this policy will be removed from the venue in the interests of safety, wellbeing and 

safeguarding of athletes and staff. No refunds will be offered in the event a spectator is refused entry to the venue or 

removed for failure to abide by the policy as laid out above. 

 

 

 

This policy is supported by and should be viewed as an adjunct to the 230 Intensives Ltd Code of Conduct which is available on 

our website.  

 


